
20. REPAIRS TO LET PROPERTIES - QUESTION TO EXECUTIVE 
COUNCILLOR FOR SERVICES FOR THE COMMUNITY - SUBMITTED 
BY COUNCILLOR PAULINE CLARK 

 A question to the Executive Councillor for Services for the Community, 
Councillor George Paul, was submitted by Councillor Pauline Clark in the 

following terms :- 

 “On how many occasions in the financial year 2017-2018 was there a 
requirement for repair work, undertaken by or on behalf of West Lothian 

Council on WLC let properties, to be re-done or subsequent work required 
due to incomplete or unsatisfactory levels of workmanship ? 

 What was the costs of these repeat visits ?” 

 In the absence of Councillor George Paul, the Executive Councillor for 
Services for the Community, Councillor Andrew McGuire proceeded to 

provide a verbal answer to the written question. 

 Councillor Clark indicated that she did not wish to put supplementary 

questions as provided for in Standing Orders. 

 Decision 

 To note the written question and the verbal answer given. 

 


